
STEM week has been a huge 
success with children thoroughly 

enjoying learning all about science, 
technology, engineering and 

mathematics!
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Our chance to show you all of the 
incredible things which have been 
happening at Earls Barton Primary 

School this half-term.

The Young Voices concert was a 
tremendous success with our 

school choir singing their hearts 
out in front of a huge audience!

We are hugely grateful to our PTA 
for funding our new outdoor 

classroom to be used for science 
investigations!

Children in Year 5 absolutely loved 
their 'Ancient Greek' day, hosted by 

the talented Miss Bartholomew!



As part of STEM week, we got to 
experience a police fire control 

vehicle! Huge thanks to Mr Hincks 
for providing the children with this 

unforgettable experience!

Each class was incredibly fortunate 
to have a WOW! science assembly 

led by Sam Mallett from Wrenn 
school. They learned a variety of 

fascinating things to share with their 
parents!

Tag rugby tournament

Jelly beans! Each class has been 
creating and solving their own 

jellybean maths problems! We've 
also tried to guess how many jelly 

beans are in the jar!

Our science ambassadors have 
done a fantastic job of delivering a 
science lesson to each class! We 

learned all about how our 
fingerprints are unique!

Each class completed an 
engineering project in DT: from 
birds nests, hedgehog houses, 
insect hotels and bird feeders!

Gareth Williams, who is a linesman 
for the National Grid, came in to talk 
to our Year 6 children about his role 

in a STEM career! He taught the 
children about electricity and brought 

along a variety of pieces of 
equipment to show the children!



Ancient Egypt day in Year 3 was a 
huge success! Led by the brilliant 
Miss Bartholomew, the children 
loved learning more about their 

topic.

It was brilliant to be able to invite 
parents in for a maths workshop 
and the opportunity to see their 
children in action during maths 

lessons! Thank you to all parents for 
attending!

Tag rugby tournament

We are tremendously proud of our 
tag rugby team for taking part in the 

county finals - a fantastic effort!

?

Congratulation to this half-term's 
Bartonian winners in KS1 for 
showing our school value of 

Self-Belief!

Congratulation to this half-term's 
Bartonian winners in KS2 for 
showing our school value of 

Self-Belief!

EYFS went on a dinosaur hunt! They 
followed the tracks which had been 
left by the dinosaurs which led them 
all the way to the rec! What a brilliant 

Talk For Writing hook!
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